Valley Lacrosse Club
Club Member of
China Hong Kong Lacrosse Association

Dear Supporters of Valley Lacrosse Club,

Valley Lacrosse Club Revamp & Updated Membership / Practice Charge

Valley Lacrosse Club is a Registered Society, offering lacrosse playing opportunities on top of regular development
pathways and building a closely bonded community around the theme of lacrosse since 2021. To date, our operation
is mainly based on out-of-pocket donations and voluntary input of founding coaches and members.

As we continue to evolve, it is crucial for us to make sure the club is sustainable in terms of player development and
financials. Therefore, we are excited to announce that we are revamping our club with a redefined purpose and for
ensuring its sustainability. After careful consideration and feedback from our community, we have designed a system
that we believe will better serve the needs of our players.

As part of this revamp, we will be introducing new membership and practice charges for full members, effective from
1st of June, 2023. This is necessary to help us maintain the quality of our training programs and provide a better
experience for our members. These charges are as follows:

Annual Membership Fee: HK$ 200
Quarterly Subscription: HK$ 960 / quarter ~ (~HK$ 50/ practice)
Monthly Subscription: HK$ 400 / month  (~HK$ 70/ practice)
Single Practice Charge: HK$ 100

There will be a 40% discount for student and female members to ensure that everyone has access to our programs
and for continuous development purposes.

For our long-time supporters, we heartily invite you to join our Honorary Founding Membership to enjoy lifetime waiver
for membership renewal at HK$ 1000. This would provide us additional initial capital for the betterment of Valley
Lacrosse Club.

During the transitional period, which will begin immediately and end on 31st of May, 2023, no membership will be
required for attending practice. Practice charge will be HK$ 50 per practice with 40% off discount for student and
female.

It is important to note that Valley Lacrosse Club will remain its non-profit making nature. The work of our coaches and
working committee members is totally voluntary and do not currently receive any kind of remuneration.

Our new membership structure offers a range of benefits, including but not limited to:

1. Structured player training & development programs; on-field training programs and off-field training videos
to help players improve their skills and fitness on specific positions
2. Access to monthly friendly matches / intra-squad 6s, full player statistics, player footage & photos included
Access to social activities for our members to connect and strength our bonding
4. Priority registration to:
. Our 3-day Lacrosse Camp this summer to enhance player development and skills
e  OQverseas trip in 2024 to promote cultural exchange and international competition
e  Champion's League and 6's Leagues teams for our members who want to compete at a higher level
5. Discounts on equipment & apparels
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We believe that these benefits will help our members to develop their skills and build lasting relationships within our
community. For more information about our Annual Plan and Player Benefits, please refer to the attached PDF.

We will be sending out more information about how to sign up for our new membership structure in the coming days,
including details on how to take advantage of these benefits. In the meantime, please don't hesitate to reach out to us
with any questions or concerns. You can contact any of our committee members or email us at info@thevalleylax.org

We are excited about this new chapter for Valley Lacrosse Club and look forward to seeing you on the field soon!
Sincerely,

The Working Committee
Valley Lacrosse Club




